Ted Morton Photography i@

Spring Pictures
Thursday, March 27th
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If you are interested in having your child photographed,
You can either scan the QR code with your phone
or use the website to register your child.

We are also offering sibling pictures this year
*Siblings must attend Emerson-Williams*

You must register your child no later than Monday, March 24th
*Only registered students will have their picture taken*

https://tedmortonphotography.gotphoto.com/login
access code: EWS25

use your camera

If you have any questions please email us at tedmorton1@yahoo.com
or call 860-301-0353




